
SMITHTOWN  ELEMENTARY  SCHOOL  2020-2021 YEARBOOK

your first assignment:       WHEN I GROW UP. . .     Due Saturday, February 6

It’s time to start planning the 2021 yearbook!

IN A YEAR LIKE NO OTHER, WE ARE GOING TO NEED 
A LOT OF HELP FROM YOU TO MAKE IT SPECIAL.

In the next few weeks, we are going to ask you for photo submissions. Since we cannot go into the school to get some of 
this done, we are counting on your help to get us pictures of your kids so we can create a yearbook they’ll love! We are going 

to send requests out in phases to help keep the confusion low, but that means we really need you to send photos in by the 
requested deadlines. Please help us out by sending in your photos as quickly as possible. 

We set up a new email address just for the yearbook:
sel2021yearbook@gmail.com

When sending photos, please make the subject of the email descrpitive of the theme (when I grow up, baby pic, pet pic, etc...). In 
the body, please be sure to put your child’s full name and any other info needed for that picture.

Please let us know at any time if you have questions or need help. 

Please take a photo (using your phone is fine) of your fifth-grader holding up a piece 
of paper. It does not matter what is on the paper...could be lined looseleaf paper, blank 

printer paper, or a bill...as long as it’s a regular size 8 1/2 x 11 piece.

Send that picture, along with a note of what they want to be when they grow up. 

Photo tips:
***Do not let the paper cover their face***

***Use a plain background. Against a wall in the house is fine***
***Do it in a bright spot. Please try not to send dark and hard-to-see photos***

The less retouching we need to do, the better. It is going to take us some time to 
superimpose the chalkboard so it would be great if we don’t need to fix the lighting.

send 
in this...

and we’ll make this!


